Computer Use by Children Policy

Children age twelve and under are not allowed to use the Library computers unless they are
accompanied by a parent/guardian or caregiver. The parent/guardian or caregiver is required
to know what the child is using the computer for. Monitoring children on the Library
computers is the responsibility of the parent/guardian or caregiver, not the Library Staff.
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